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Bartesuille, OK 74006

Businessho.  916.766.0623
Toll Froe Fax _1-866.-231.0542




                      




Dear Walters Valve Customer,

We ask that all shipments received are checked upon delivery for any damage that might have occurred during shipping such as dented or bent parts as this may be a shipping issue and not a manufacturing issue.  We do in fact inspect and test our valves before shipping them out to our customers to insure that no damaged products are sent out.  

If there are any issues with a new product that is not properly functioning please contact us and give a brief description of the problem before sending it to us.  If the problem is in fact due to a malfunctioning valve or component of the new product we will repair or replace the faulty component. 

Any valves sent in for return or replacement will be inspected for any wear and tear on the internal components.  Things such as water damage and discolored paint are a couple of simple ways to tell if the valve has been in use or if it is new.  If it is determined that the valve was in fact used and is not new then we will contact you and try to come to a mutual resolution.  

As we have no way of tracking when a valve was purchased or how long it has been in use we do not offer any kind of  “Time Frame Warranty”.  As stated previously we will repair or replace any new items that malfunction.  Since we have taken over the manufacturing of the WMC car wash valve there have been many foreign and out dated valves sent to us.  We ask that you do not have your customers ship their repairs to us without first contacting us and providing a purchase date. 

To ensure that the products returned were in fact purchased from your company we recommend that you mark each unit with your own distinct part number and any returns should be accompanied with some sort of receipt or paperwork showing the purchase date.
